

Exarchate of St. Ephrem, Khadki-Pune

Commission for Faith Formation

2 70 1930 1997; ⊠ catechesis.exarchate@gmail.com; www.exarchate.online

DoC / 2017 / 18

12 December 2017

Dear Rev. Fathers, Rev. Sisters, Headmasters, Teachers and Students of Sunday School,

Prayerful Greetings from the Exarchial Commission for Faith Formation!

The Results of the First Semester Examination 2017 – '18 was announced by His Excellency Thomas Mar Anthonios, the Apostolic Exarch on 3 December 2017 in the Pune District Malankara Day held at St. Mary's Malankara Catholic Cathedral, Khadki-Pune. The Parish wise Results were published in the website on the same day around noon. Separate Lists of those who have secured full marks and A++, A+, A and B+ Grades were also published in the website.

Let me take this opportunity to congratulate all those who have secured full marks and A+ Grade. It is the result of your hard work, zealous mind and right motivation. Rev. Fathers and Sisters, Headmasters and Teachers have tried your best to make this venture a great success. Announcing the results of the Examination in five days was a tedious task. But you made it possible by preparing the children for the Exam in the best possible way, conducting the Exam in the most disciplined manner and sending the Answer Papers and doing the formalities in the just instructed means. I wholeheartedly thank each and every one of you, especially the District Directors and the District Executive Body, for your sincere support, generous service, earnest initiatives and timely interventions.

I hope you have already announced the results in the Parish. As I have already intimated, those who were absent and those who have got E Grade have to write the Re-Examination scheduled to be held at 11.00 am on 17 December 2017 at the respective Centres in the Exarchate. The Question Papers will be sent from the Centre and the evaluation of Class IV to IX has to be done in the Parish itself. Results have to be intimated to the Centre. Papers of Classes X, XI and XII have to be sent to the Centre for evaluation.

Wish you all the Blessings of Christmas!

Yours in Christ Jesus,

Fr. Varghere Valikhodath

Secretary

Exarchial Commission for Faith Formation